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     Connecticut Chapter of the


Academy of Certified Hazardous Materials Managers



Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting
September 9, 2011
7:30 AM – 8:15 AM
(Conference Call)
Directors Participating:  Mathew Twerdy, Laura Zadrick, Gene Metti, Whyndam Abrams, Paul Simonetta
Also attending:  Stephanie Boyd
AGENDA 
1. Gene and Whyndam discussed their attendance at the AHMP National Conference.  Gene reported on the Chapter Delegate activities, and will correspond with AHMP on his suggestions for improvement.

2. Discussed proposed dates and location for next General Membership Meeting:  A tour of Hamilton Sundstrand, Windsor Locks, CT, in late October was discussed.

3. CTDEP General Permits/Regulatory Activity:  It was noted that the CTDEEP Industrial Stormwater Permit takes effect October 1, but the requirement to revise SPPPs took effect July 1.

4. Target date for Fall newsletter is late September, prior to next Chapter meeting.  Whyndam and Gene will write an article on the recent National AHMP conference, Matt will prepare a President’s message.

5. Stephanie discussed utilizing PayPal for collecting Chapter meeting fees and dues.  The New England Chapter uses PayPal, and Stephanie, Whyndam, and Stuart will discuss further.
6. Finance was tabled until the next meeting, but it was noted that the Chapter has very limited spending since the last General Membership meeting.

.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 AM.
-Respectfully Submitted by Whyndam Abrams, Secretary-
